NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Westminster Historical Commission will be holding a public hearing regarding
implementation of a Demolition Delay Bylaw for historically and architecturally significant
houses/buildings in town. This bylaw is list based and will protect 227 structures within the
town that reflect or constitute distinctive features of the architectural, cultural, economic,
political or social history of Westminster.

Date: SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 2019
Time: 9:30 AM
Location: FORBUSH MEMORIAL LIBRARY, ELORANTA ROOM

Demolition Delay Bylaw flyers are available at the following locations:

Town Hall
Forbush Memorial Library
Senior Center

Department of Public Works
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